
 

 

MSTE FRIDAY LUNCH 
 

Interested in Math, Science, or Technology Education?  
Join us weekly for presentation and informal dialogue. 

 
Math Classroom Observations:  

A New Tool and a Search for New Perspectives. 

 

Dr. George Reese 

 

Friday, September 13th, 2013 

Noon – 1:00PM 
 

Classroom 201, 505 E. Green St., Champaign 
 

Don’t forget to RSVP:  

http://fridaylunch.mste.illinois.edu 




